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New Crossing Patrol Location
After the installation of the crossing 
point on Babylon Rd. North Lanarkshire 
Council have decided to move the 
location of the School Crossing Patrol. 
(Gary)

The school crossing patrol will now be 
located adjacent to 150 Crofthead 
Crescent. This is also to avoid the bus 
stop.

Pupils crossing Babylon Road can either 
cross at the pedestrian crossing or at the 
new location - crossing with the 
patroller, then cross at the lights on 
Footfield Road. 

It also means that children currently 
crossing Crofthead Crescent have a safer 
place to cross.

Please see the map for the approximate 
location of the new crossing patroller 
location.

This will be the new location from 
Monday 1st September


